The Board of Assessors meeting convened at 6:00 p.m. on March 18, 2015.  Roll Call was taken: Clerk Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue were in attendance.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. due to lack of quorum.

The Board of Assessors next scheduled meeting is  April 1, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

___________________________

Cheryl Smith,

Clerk
